
HAPPY NEW YEAR!

Sunday January 1, 2017

12:01AM - 11:59PM

Welcome to the 2017! Our offices will reopen on Jan 3, 2017, and our first sale of the year 
will be our regular Thursday auction with cull cows and bulls sold at 10:00AM and feeder 
cattle immediately after. 2017 signals the 50th Anniversary of Perlich Bros. Auction 
Market Ltd. We are planning various events to celebrate our past, our present and our 
future. Please watch for upcoming announcement as we hope you will join us in marking 
this milestone. We could not have lasted without your support, friendship and patronage. 
See you Soon!



For more information on this Sale, contact PERLICH BROS at 403-329-3101

The description as to condition or otherwise, as set forth on each item, is merely a guide 
and is in no way a warranty or guarantee, actual or implied. Neither the owner nor the 

Auctioneer are responsible for any errors in description or condition. This sale is subject to 
additions and deletions.


